
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Before and After School 

club  
We are currently investigating 

the interest in a before and after 

school club and have recently sent 

out a form to all parents.  Please 

let us know as soon as possible if 

you would be interested in using 

this facility to help with our plan-

ning. 

 

Tempest Photo orders 
Can you please return these to 

school by 12th October.   

 

Parents Consultation Eve-

nings Monday 15th and 

Thursday 18th October—

Reception to Year 4 

 

Appointment times will be availa-

ble for booking from Monday 1st 

October in the school reception 

area.  If you are unable to get in 

to do this please ring to book your 

appointment. 
We will be contacting Nursery 

parents later with details of their 

consultation meetings. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
These were sent out at the start 

of term.  Can you please return 

any outstanding sheets with any 

changes so that our records are 

up to date.  Please keep us in-

formed of any change to contact 

details, mobile phone number 

changes and allergy/food intoler-

ances or medical conditions as 

they occur.  Thank you. 

School Meals 
 

You should have received a new 

menu for school lunches from 5th 

November.  The roast dinner option 

will however be on Thursday, not 

Wednesday as shown on the menu. 

 

Middle School Parents Eve-

nings 
Oldfields Hall Middle School 16th 

October 6pm to 8pm. 

 

Windsor Park 18th October 6pm to 

8pm. 

 

Year 4 Transition day 19th 

November 
The transition  process for Year 4 

pupils will start this year with a 

day experiencing life at middle 

school on  19th November.  Further 

details to follow. 

 

TSA Fundraising Activities 

 

Richard Greenwood Photog-

rapher 9th November 

School Hall from 3.30pm 
Photo timeslots for this will be 

available from  Karen Edwards to 

from 22nd October. 

 

Christmas Card orders 

needed by 5th October 
You should have received your or-

der form for Christmas card/

wrapping paper with your child’s 

artwork this week.   Can you please 

return your order to school by next 

Friday 5th October.  Thank you.  

 

After School Clubs—Year 1  

to Year 4 

 
You may have noticed that this half 

term’s after school clubs are free as 

we are using the school PE grant to 

encourage the take up of these 

clubs.   

As places are limited and  they do 

become over subscribed then names 

will be drawn out of a hat to ensure 

fairness. 

 

Tuesday 

Archery after school club  

 

Thursday 

Football after school club  

 

There are currently places avail-

able for both after school clubs 

 

 Parents’ Assemblies  

Parents are invited to attend our 

parents’ assemblies from 3pm on 

Friday afternoons on the dates be-

low.    The TSA serve refreshments 

from 2.30pm in the school hall prior 

to the assembly. 

 
19th October 

 

16th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
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Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk   

Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 

(Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk  
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